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W/D refers to 2-in-1 washer dryer located in kitchen. SDW refers to the sink located above the dishwasher in kitchen. Dimensions, specifications, 
layouts and materials are approximate only and are subject to change without notice. Tile patterns may vary. Window size and location may vary. 
Actual usable floor space may vary from slated floor area. Balcony and terrace area is approximate and not included in net suite area. The purchaser 
acknowledges that the actual unit purchased may be a reverse layout to the plan shown. See Sales Representative for full details. E. & O. E.

W/D refers to 2-in-1 washer dryer located in kitchen. SDW refers to the sink located above the dishwasher in kitchen. Dimensions, specifications, 
layouts and materials are approximate only and are subject to change without notice. Tile patterns may vary. Window size and location may vary. 
Actual usable floor space may vary from slated floor area. Balcony and terrace area is approximate and not included in net suite area. The purchaser 
acknowledges that the actual unit purchased may be a reverse layout to the plan shown. See Sales Representative for full details. E. & O. E.

 I N T E R I O R   E X T E R I O R   TO TA L

 3 2 9  F T 2  +  74  F T 2  =  4 0 3  F T 2

StudioBA2

 I N T E R I O R

 3 2 9  F T 2

 I N T E R I O R

 3 2 3  F T 2

Coffered 
Ceiling

Sliding Door

Sliding Door

Coffered 
Ceiling

F O Y E R

10'0" x 9'8"

K I T C H E N

7'4" x 6'6"

SDW

CWO

CWO

W/D

F

CP

EP

F

CP

EP

L I V I N G / S L E E P I N G

L I V I N G / S L E E P I N G

J U L I E T T E

B A L C O N Y

F O Y E R

K I T C H E N

3'4" x 8'6"

SDW

W/D

11'0" x 10'4"

PAT I O

StudioBA1

 I N T E R I O R   E X T E R I O R   TO TA L

 2 9 9  F T 2  +  1 8  F T 2  =  3 1 7  F T 2

1 2

Zad
eg

an
 G

ro
up R

ea
lty

 4
16

61
80

18
8



FLOOR 1

FLOOR 2-3

FLOOR 1

FLOOR 2-5

17

16

15

14

13

1211

10

09

06

05

04

03 02

01

07

08

FLOOR 2-5

14

13

12

11

1009

06

05

04

03

02

01

07

08

FLOOR 1

10

09

06

05

04

03 02

01

07

08

17

16

15

14

13

1211

10

09

06

05

04

03 02

01

07

08

FLOOR 6FLOOR 2-5

10

09

06

05

04

03 02

01

07

08

FLOOR 7

FLOOR 4-5

W/D refers to 2-in-1 washer dryer located in kitchen. SDW refers to the sink located above the dishwasher in kitchen. Dimensions, specifications, 
layouts and materials are approximate only and are subject to change without notice. Tile patterns may vary. Window size and location may vary. 
Actual usable floor space may vary from slated floor area. Balcony and terrace area is approximate and not included in net suite area. The purchaser 
acknowledges that the actual unit purchased may be a reverse layout to the plan shown. See Sales Representative for full details. E. & O. E.

W/D refers to 2-in-1 washer dryer located in kitchen. SDW refers to the sink located above the dishwasher in kitchen. Dimensions, specifications, 
layouts and materials are approximate only and are subject to change without notice. Tile patterns may vary. Window size and location may vary. 
Actual usable floor space may vary from slated floor area. Balcony and terrace area is approximate and not included in net suite area. The purchaser 
acknowledges that the actual unit purchased may be a reverse layout to the plan shown. See Sales Representative for full details. E. & O. E.
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W/D refers to 2-in-1 washer dryer located in kitchen. SDW refers to the sink located above the dishwasher in kitchen. Dimensions, specifications, 
layouts and materials are approximate only and are subject to change without notice. Tile patterns may vary. Window size and location may vary. 
Actual usable floor space may vary from slated floor area. Balcony and terrace area is approximate and not included in net suite area. The purchaser 
acknowledges that the actual unit purchased may be a reverse layout to the plan shown. See Sales Representative for full details. E. & O. E.

W/D refers to 2-in-1 washer dryer located in kitchen. SDW refers to the sink located above the dishwasher in kitchen. Dimensions, specifications, 
layouts and materials are approximate only and are subject to change without notice. Tile patterns may vary. Window size and location may vary. 
Actual usable floor space may vary from slated floor area. Balcony and terrace area is approximate and not included in net suite area. The purchaser 
acknowledges that the actual unit purchased may be a reverse layout to the plan shown. See Sales Representative for full details. E. & O. E.
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W/D refers to 2-in-1 washer dryer located in kitchen. SDW refers to the sink located above the dishwasher in kitchen. Dimensions, specifications, 
layouts and materials are approximate only and are subject to change without notice. Tile patterns may vary. Window size and location may vary. 
Actual usable floor space may vary from slated floor area. Balcony and terrace area is approximate and not included in net suite area. The purchaser 
acknowledges that the actual unit purchased may be a reverse layout to the plan shown. See Sales Representative for full details. E. & O. E.

W/D refers to 2-in-1 washer dryer located in kitchen. SDW refers to the sink located above the dishwasher in kitchen. Dimensions, specifications, 
layouts and materials are approximate only and are subject to change without notice. Tile patterns may vary. Window size and location may vary. 
Actual usable floor space may vary from slated floor area. Balcony and terrace area is approximate and not included in net suite area. The purchaser 
acknowledges that the actual unit purchased may be a reverse layout to the plan shown. See Sales Representative for full details. E. & O. E.

One

BedroomBB3

 I N T E R I O R   E X T E R I O R   TO TA L

 4 2 7  F T 2  +  1 0 5  F T 2  =  5 3 2  F T 2

 I N T E R I O R   E X T E R I O R   TO TA L

 4 2 7  F T 2  +  1 8  F T 2  =  4 4 5  F T 2

L I V I N G /

D I N I N G

8'6" x 13'6"

L I V I N G /

D I N I N G

8'6" x 12'6"

B E D R O O M

8'6" x 11'4"
B E D R O O M

8'6" x 10'8"

One

BedroomBB2
Sliding Door

Sliding Door

F O Y E R
F O Y E R

K I T C H E N

6'6" x 6'6"
K I T C H E N

8'6"

SDW

SDW

CWO

CWO

W/D

W/D

F

F

CP

CP

EP

EP

B A L C O N Y B A L C O N Y

PAT I O
PAT I O

 I N T E R I O R   E X T E R I O R   TO TA L

 4 2 6  F T 2  +  1 1 5  F T 2  =  5 4 1  F T 2

 I N T E R I O R   E X T E R I O R   TO TA L

 4 2 6  F T 2  +  1 8  F T 2  =  4 4 4  F T 2

7 8

Zad
eg

an
 G

ro
up R

ea
lty

 4
16

61
80

18
8



FLOOR 1

FLOOR 2-5

FLOOR 1

FLOOR 2-5

17

16

15

14

13

1211

10

09

06

05

04

03 02

01

07

08

FLOOR 2-5

14

13

12

11

1009

06

05

04

03

02

01

07

08

FLOOR 1

10

09

06

05

04

03 02

01

07

08

17

16

15

14

13

1211

10

09

06

05

04

03 02

01

07

08

FLOOR 6FLOOR 2-5

10

09

06

05

04

03 02

01

07

08

FLOOR 7

W/D refers to 2-in-1 washer dryer located in kitchen. SDW refers to the sink located above the dishwasher in kitchen. Dimensions, specifications, 
layouts and materials are approximate only and are subject to change without notice. Tile patterns may vary. Window size and location may vary. 
Actual usable floor space may vary from slated floor area. Balcony and terrace area is approximate and not included in net suite area. The purchaser 
acknowledges that the actual unit purchased may be a reverse layout to the plan shown. See Sales Representative for full details. E. & O. E.

W/D refers to 2-in-1 washer dryer located in kitchen. SDW refers to the sink located above the dishwasher in kitchen. Dimensions, specifications, 
layouts and materials are approximate only and are subject to change without notice. Tile patterns may vary. Window size and location may vary. 
Actual usable floor space may vary from slated floor area. Balcony and terrace area is approximate and not included in net suite area. The purchaser 
acknowledges that the actual unit purchased may be a reverse layout to the plan shown. See Sales Representative for full details. E. & O. E.
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W/D refers to 2-in-1 washer dryer located in kitchen. SDW refers to the sink located above the dishwasher in kitchen. Dimensions, specifications, 
layouts and materials are approximate only and are subject to change without notice. Tile patterns may vary. Window size and location may vary. 
Actual usable floor space may vary from slated floor area. Balcony and terrace area is approximate and not included in net suite area. The purchaser 
acknowledges that the actual unit purchased may be a reverse layout to the plan shown. See Sales Representative for full details. E. & O. E.

W/D refers to 2-in-1 washer dryer located in kitchen. SDW refers to the sink located above the dishwasher in kitchen. Dimensions, specifications, 
layouts and materials are approximate only and are subject to change without notice. Tile patterns may vary. Window size and location may vary. 
Actual usable floor space may vary from slated floor area. Balcony and terrace area is approximate and not included in net suite area. The purchaser 
acknowledges that the actual unit purchased may be a reverse layout to the plan shown. See Sales Representative for full details. E. & O. E.

One

BedroomBB7

 I N T E R I O R   E X T E R I O R   TO TA L

 4 6 5  F T 2  +  9 5  F T 2  =  5 6 0  F T 2

 I N T E R I O R   E X T E R I O R   TO TA L

 4 5 8  F T 2  +  1 8  F T 2  =  4 7 6  F T 2

L I V I N G /

D I N I N G

8'6" x 9'10"

L I V I N G /

D I N I N G

8'10" x 10'4"

B E D R O O M

11'4" x 8'6"
B E D R O O M

8'6" x 10'6"

One

BedroomBB6

Coffered 
Ceiling

Coffered 
Ceiling

Sliding Door
Sliding Door

F O Y E R

F O Y E R

K I T C H E N

5'6" x 9'8"

K I T C H E N

7'4" x 9'0"

SDW

SDW

CWO

CWO

W/D

W/D

F F
CP

CP

EP

EP

B A L C O N Y B A L C O N Y

T E R R A C E
PAT I O

 I N T E R I O R   E X T E R I O R   TO TA L

 4 4 5  F T 2  +  9 0  F T 2  =  5 3 5  F T 2

 I N T E R I O R   E X T E R I O R   TO TA L

 4 4 5  F T 2  +  1 8  F T 2  =  4 6 3  F T 2

 I N T E R I O R

 4 5 4  F T 2  +  1 8  F T 2  =  4 7 2  F T 2

11 12

Zad
eg

an
 G

ro
up R

ea
lty

 4
16

61
80

18
8



14

13

12

11

1009

06

05

04

03

02

01

07

08

FLOOR 1

14

13

12

11

1009

06

05

04

03

02

01

07

08

FLOOR 1

W/D refers to 2-in-1 washer dryer located in kitchen. SDW refers to the sink located above the dishwasher in kitchen. Dimensions, specifications, 
layouts and materials are approximate only and are subject to change without notice. Tile patterns may vary. Window size and location may vary. 
Actual usable floor space may vary from slated floor area. Balcony and terrace area is approximate and not included in net suite area. The purchaser 
acknowledges that the actual unit purchased may be a reverse layout to the plan shown. See Sales Representative for full details. E. & O. E.

W/D refers to 2-in-1 washer dryer located in kitchen. SDW refers to the sink located above the dishwasher in kitchen. Dimensions, specifications, 
layouts and materials are approximate only and are subject to change without notice. Tile patterns may vary. Window size and location may vary. 
Actual usable floor space may vary from slated floor area. Balcony and terrace area is approximate and not included in net suite area. The purchaser 
acknowledges that the actual unit purchased may be a reverse layout to the plan shown. See Sales Representative for full details. E. & O. E.
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W/D refers to 2-in-1 washer dryer located in kitchen. SDW refers to the sink located above the dishwasher in kitchen. Dimensions, specifications, 
layouts and materials are approximate only and are subject to change without notice. Tile patterns may vary. Window size and location may vary. 
Actual usable floor space may vary from slated floor area. Balcony and terrace area is approximate and not included in net suite area. The purchaser 
acknowledges that the actual unit purchased may be a reverse layout to the plan shown. See Sales Representative for full details. E. & O. E.

W/D refers to 2-in-1 washer dryer located in kitchen. SDW refers to the sink located above the dishwasher in kitchen. Dimensions, specifications, 
layouts and materials are approximate only and are subject to change without notice. Tile patterns may vary. Window size and location may vary. 
Actual usable floor space may vary from slated floor area. Balcony and terrace area is approximate and not included in net suite area. The purchaser 
acknowledges that the actual unit purchased may be a reverse layout to the plan shown. See Sales Representative for full details. E. & O. E.
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W/D refers to 2-in-1 washer dryer located in kitchen. SDW refers to the sink located above the dishwasher in kitchen. Dimensions, specifications, 
layouts and materials are approximate only and are subject to change without notice. Tile patterns may vary. Window size and location may vary. 
Actual usable floor space may vary from slated floor area. Balcony and terrace area is approximate and not included in net suite area. The purchaser 
acknowledges that the actual unit purchased may be a reverse layout to the plan shown. See Sales Representative for full details. E. & O. E.

W/D refers to 2-in-1 washer dryer located in kitchen. SDW refers to the sink located above the dishwasher in kitchen. Dimensions, specifications, 
layouts and materials are approximate only and are subject to change without notice. Tile patterns may vary. Window size and location may vary. 
Actual usable floor space may vary from slated floor area. Balcony and terrace area is approximate and not included in net suite area. The purchaser 
acknowledges that the actual unit purchased may be a reverse layout to the plan shown. See Sales Representative for full details. E. & O. E.
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W/D refers to 2-in-1 washer dryer located in kitchen. SDW refers to the sink located above the dishwasher in kitchen. Dimensions, specifications, 
layouts and materials are approximate only and are subject to change without notice. Tile patterns may vary. Window size and location may vary. 
Actual usable floor space may vary from slated floor area. Balcony and terrace area is approximate and not included in net suite area. The purchaser 
acknowledges that the actual unit purchased may be a reverse layout to the plan shown. See Sales Representative for full details. E. & O. E.

W/D refers to 2-in-1 washer dryer located in kitchen. SDW refers to the sink located above the dishwasher in kitchen. Dimensions, specifications, 
layouts and materials are approximate only and are subject to change without notice. Tile patterns may vary. Window size and location may vary. 
Actual usable floor space may vary from slated floor area. Balcony and terrace area is approximate and not included in net suite area. The purchaser 
acknowledges that the actual unit purchased may be a reverse layout to the plan shown. See Sales Representative for full details. E. & O. E.
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W/D refers to 2-in-1 washer dryer located in kitchen. SDW refers to the sink located above the dishwasher in kitchen. Dimensions, specifications, 
layouts and materials are approximate only and are subject to change without notice. Tile patterns may vary. Window size and location may vary. 
Actual usable floor space may vary from slated floor area. Balcony and terrace area is approximate and not included in net suite area. The purchaser 
acknowledges that the actual unit purchased may be a reverse layout to the plan shown. See Sales Representative for full details. E. & O. E.

W/D refers to 2-in-1 washer dryer located in kitchen. SDW refers to the sink located above the dishwasher in kitchen. Dimensions, specifications, 
layouts and materials are approximate only and are subject to change without notice. Tile patterns may vary. Window size and location may vary. 
Actual usable floor space may vary from slated floor area. Balcony and terrace area is approximate and not included in net suite area. The purchaser 
acknowledges that the actual unit purchased may be a reverse layout to the plan shown. See Sales Representative for full details. E. & O. E.
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W/D refers to 2-in-1 washer dryer located in kitchen. SDW refers to the sink located above the dishwasher in kitchen. Dimensions, specifications, 
layouts and materials are approximate only and are subject to change without notice. Tile patterns may vary. Window size and location may vary. 
Actual usable floor space may vary from slated floor area. Balcony and terrace area is approximate and not included in net suite area. The purchaser 
acknowledges that the actual unit purchased may be a reverse layout to the plan shown. See Sales Representative for full details. E. & O. E.
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W/D refers to 2-in-1 washer dryer located in kitchen. SDW refers to the sink located above the dishwasher in kitchen. Dimensions, specifications, 
layouts and materials are approximate only and are subject to change without notice. Tile patterns may vary. Window size and location may vary. 
Actual usable floor space may vary from slated floor area. Balcony and terrace area is approximate and not included in net suite area. The purchaser 
acknowledges that the actual unit purchased may be a reverse layout to the plan shown. See Sales Representative for full details. E. & O. E.

W/D refers to 2-in-1 washer dryer located in kitchen. SDW refers to the sink located above the dishwasher in kitchen. Dimensions, specifications, 
layouts and materials are approximate only and are subject to change without notice. Tile patterns may vary. Window size and location may vary. 
Actual usable floor space may vary from slated floor area. Balcony and terrace area is approximate and not included in net suite area. The purchaser 
acknowledges that the actual unit purchased may be a reverse layout to the plan shown. See Sales Representative for full details. E. & O. E.
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W/D refers to 2-in-1 washer dryer located in kitchen. SDW refers to the sink located above the dishwasher in kitchen. Dimensions, specifications, 
layouts and materials are approximate only and are subject to change without notice. Tile patterns may vary. Window size and location may vary. 
Actual usable floor space may vary from slated floor area. Balcony and terrace area is approximate and not included in net suite area. The purchaser 
acknowledges that the actual unit purchased may be a reverse layout to the plan shown. See Sales Representative for full details. E. & O. E.

W/D refers to 2-in-1 washer dryer located in kitchen. SDW refers to the sink located above the dishwasher in kitchen. Dimensions, specifications, 
layouts and materials are approximate only and are subject to change without notice. Tile patterns may vary. Window size and location may vary. 
Actual usable floor space may vary from slated floor area. Balcony and terrace area is approximate and not included in net suite area. The purchaser 
acknowledges that the actual unit purchased may be a reverse layout to the plan shown. See Sales Representative for full details. E. & O. E.
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W/D refers to 2-in-1 washer dryer located in kitchen. SDW refers to the sink located above the dishwasher in kitchen. Dimensions, specifications, 
layouts and materials are approximate only and are subject to change without notice. Tile patterns may vary. Window size and location may vary. 
Actual usable floor space may vary from slated floor area. Balcony and terrace area is approximate and not included in net suite area. The purchaser 
acknowledges that the actual unit purchased may be a reverse layout to the plan shown. See Sales Representative for full details. E. & O. E.

W/D refers to 2-in-1 washer dryer located in kitchen. SDW refers to the sink located above the dishwasher in kitchen. Dimensions, specifications, 
layouts and materials are approximate only and are subject to change without notice. Tile patterns may vary. Window size and location may vary. 
Actual usable floor space may vary from slated floor area. Balcony and terrace area is approximate and not included in net suite area. The purchaser 
acknowledges that the actual unit purchased may be a reverse layout to the plan shown. See Sales Representative for full details. E. & O. E.
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W/D refers to 2-in-1 washer dryer located in kitchen. SDW refers to the sink located above the dishwasher in kitchen. Dimensions, specifications, 
layouts and materials are approximate only and are subject to change without notice. Tile patterns may vary. Window size and location may vary. 
Actual usable floor space may vary from slated floor area. Balcony and terrace area is approximate and not included in net suite area. The purchaser 
acknowledges that the actual unit purchased may be a reverse layout to the plan shown. See Sales Representative for full details. E. & O. E.

W/D refers to 2-in-1 washer dryer located in kitchen. SDW refers to the sink located above the dishwasher in kitchen. Dimensions, specifications, 
layouts and materials are approximate only and are subject to change without notice. Tile patterns may vary. Window size and location may vary. 
Actual usable floor space may vary from slated floor area. Balcony and terrace area is approximate and not included in net suite area. The purchaser 
acknowledges that the actual unit purchased may be a reverse layout to the plan shown. See Sales Representative for full details. E. & O. E.
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W/D refers to 2-in-1 washer dryer located in kitchen. SDW refers to the sink located above the dishwasher in kitchen. Dimensions, specifications, 
layouts and materials are approximate only and are subject to change without notice. Tile patterns may vary. Window size and location may vary. 
Actual usable floor space may vary from slated floor area. Balcony and terrace area is approximate and not included in net suite area. The purchaser 
acknowledges that the actual unit purchased may be a reverse layout to the plan shown. See Sales Representative for full details. E. & O. E.

W/D refers to 2-in-1 washer dryer located in kitchen. SDW refers to the sink located above the dishwasher in kitchen. Dimensions, specifications, 
layouts and materials are approximate only and are subject to change without notice. Tile patterns may vary. Window size and location may vary. 
Actual usable floor space may vary from slated floor area. Balcony and terrace area is approximate and not included in net suite area. The purchaser 
acknowledges that the actual unit purchased may be a reverse layout to the plan shown. See Sales Representative for full details. E. & O. E.
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W/D refers to 2-in-1 washer dryer located in kitchen. SDW refers to the sink located above the dishwasher in kitchen. Dimensions, specifications, 
layouts and materials are approximate only and are subject to change without notice. Tile patterns may vary. Window size and location may vary. 
Actual usable floor space may vary from slated floor area. Balcony and terrace area is approximate and not included in net suite area. The purchaser 
acknowledges that the actual unit purchased may be a reverse layout to the plan shown. See Sales Representative for full details. E. & O. E.

W/D refers to 2-in-1 washer dryer located in kitchen. SDW refers to the sink located above the dishwasher in kitchen. Dimensions, specifications, 
layouts and materials are approximate only and are subject to change without notice. Tile patterns may vary. Window size and location may vary. 
Actual usable floor space may vary from slated floor area. Balcony and terrace area is approximate and not included in net suite area. The purchaser 
acknowledges that the actual unit purchased may be a reverse layout to the plan shown. See Sales Representative for full details. E. & O. E.
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 4 0 6  F T 2  +  1 5  F T 2  =  4 2 1  F T 2

One

BedroomAB1A

11 12
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up R
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lty
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FLOOR 8

030405
06

07

08
09

0201

FLOOR 9-21

1110

09

06 05

04
030201

0708

FLOOR 8 FLOOR 9-PH FLOOR 9-21

1110

09

06 05

04
030201

0708

W/D refers to 2-in-1 washer dryer located in kitchen. SDW refers to the sink located above the dishwasher in kitchen. Dimensions, specifications, 
layouts and materials are approximate only and are subject to change without notice. Tile patterns may vary. Window size and location may vary. 
Actual usable floor space may vary from slated floor area. Balcony and terrace area is approximate and not included in net suite area. The purchaser 
acknowledges that the actual unit purchased may be a reverse layout to the plan shown. See Sales Representative for full details. E. & O. E.

W/D refers to 2-in-1 washer dryer located in kitchen. SDW refers to the sink located above the dishwasher in kitchen. Dimensions, specifications, 
layouts and materials are approximate only and are subject to change without notice. Tile patterns may vary. Window size and location may vary. 
Actual usable floor space may vary from slated floor area. Balcony and terrace area is approximate and not included in net suite area. The purchaser 
acknowledges that the actual unit purchased may be a reverse layout to the plan shown. See Sales Representative for full details. E. & O. E.

FLOOR 9-PH

 I N T E R I O R   E X T E R I O R   TO TA L

 4 1 8  F T 2  +  1 5  F T 2  =  4 3 3  F T 2

FLOOR 8

 I N T E R I O R   E X T E R I O R   TO TA L

 4 3 7  F T 2  +  8 0  F T 2  =  5 1 7  F T 2

B E D R O O M

9'4" x 8'10"

L I V I N G / D I N I N G

12'4" x 9'8"

Coffered Ceiling

S
li

d
in

g 
D

o
o

r

CWOSDW W/D F

EP

CP

T E R R A C E

B A L C O N Y
F O Y E R

One

BedroomAB2

 I N T E R I O R   E X T E R I O R   TO TA L

 4 2 3  F T 2  +  1 5  F T 2  =  4 3 8  F T 2

B E D R O O M

9'10" x 8'10"

L I V I N G / D I N I N G

10'8" x 13'0"

Coffered  
Ceiling

Sliding Door

CWOSDW W/D F

EP

CP

B A L C O N Y

F O Y E R

K I T C H E N

One

BedroomAB3
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FLOOR 9-21

1110

09

06 05

04
030201

0708

FLOOR 3-6, 13-16, LPH & PH

FLOOR 9-12 & 17-19

FLOOR 2

FLOOR 3

10
1112131415

16

17

18

19

20 21

09060504
030201

07 08

FLOOR 4-6

10
111213141516

17

18

19

20

2221

09060504
030201

07 08

FLOOR 2

10
1112131415

16

17

18

19

20 21

09060504
030201

07 08

FLOOR 4-6

10
111213141516

17

18

19

20

2221

09060504
030201

07 08

FLOOR 7

10
111213141516

17

18

19

20

2221

09060504
030201

07 08

FLOOR 3

10
1112131415

16

17

18

19

20 21

09060504
030201

07 08

FLOOR 2

10
1112131415

16

17

18

19

20 21

09060504
030201

07 08

FLOOR 2 FLOOR 3-7

W/D refers to 2-in-1 washer dryer located in kitchen. SDW refers to the sink located above the dishwasher in kitchen. Dimensions, specifications, 
layouts and materials are approximate only and are subject to change without notice. Tile patterns may vary. Window size and location may vary. 
Actual usable floor space may vary from slated floor area. Balcony and terrace area is approximate and not included in net suite area. The purchaser 
acknowledges that the actual unit purchased may be a reverse layout to the plan shown. See Sales Representative for full details. E. & O. E.

W/D refers to 2-in-1 washer dryer located in kitchen. SDW refers to the sink located above the dishwasher in kitchen. Dimensions, specifications, 
layouts and materials are approximate only and are subject to change without notice. Tile patterns may vary. Window size and location may vary. 
Actual usable floor space may vary from slated floor area. Balcony and terrace area is approximate and not included in net suite area. The purchaser 
acknowledges that the actual unit purchased may be a reverse layout to the plan shown. See Sales Representative for full details. E. & O. E.

B E D R O O M

8'6" x 11'0"
L I V I N G / D I N I N G

8'6" x 16'8"

Coffered  
Ceiling

Sliding Door

CWO

SDW

W/D

F

EP

CP

T E R R A C E
B A L C O N Y

B A L C O N Y

F O Y E R

K I T C H E N

9'4"

One

BedroomAB4

FLOOR 3

 I N T E R I O R   E X T E R I O R   TO TA L

 4 2 1  F T 2  +  1 5  F T 2  =  4 3 6  F T 2

FLOOR 9-12, 17-19

 I N T E R I O R   E X T E R I O R   TO TA L

 4 2 4  F T 2  +  2 0  F T 2  =  4 4 4  F T 2

FLOOR 4-6, 13-16, LPH-PH

 I N T E R I O R   E X T E R I O R   TO TA L

 4 2 4  F T 2  +  1 5  F T 2  =  4 3 9  F T 2

FLOOR 3-7

 I N T E R I O R   E X T E R I O R   TO TA L

 4 3 0  F T 2  +  1 5  F T 2  =  4 4 5  F T 2

FLOOR 2

 I N T E R I O R   E X T E R I O R   TO TA L

 4 3 0  F T 2  +  8 0  F T 2  =  5 1 0  F T 2

B E D R O O M

8'10" x 10'6"

L I V I N G / D I N I N G

8'6" x 16'2"

Coffered  
Ceiling

Sliding Door

CWO

SDW

W/D

F

EP

CP

T E R R A C E

B A L C O N Y

F O Y E R

K I T C H E N

0'0" x 9'10"

One

BedroomAB5
FLOOR 2

 I N T E R I O R   E X T E R I O R   TO TA L

 4 2 1  F T 2  +  4 5  F T 2  =  4 6 6  F T 2
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FLOOR 8

030405
06

07

08
09

0201

FLOOR 9-21

1110

09

06 05

04
030201

0708

FLOOR 8

FLOOR 9-PH

FLOOR 8

030405
06

07

08
09

0201

FLOOR 9-21

1110

09

06 05

04
030201

0708

FLOOR 8

FLOOR 9-PH

W/D refers to 2-in-1 washer dryer located in kitchen. SDW refers to the sink located above the dishwasher in kitchen. Dimensions, specifications, 
layouts and materials are approximate only and are subject to change without notice. Tile patterns may vary. Window size and location may vary. 
Actual usable floor space may vary from slated floor area. Balcony and terrace area is approximate and not included in net suite area. The purchaser 
acknowledges that the actual unit purchased may be a reverse layout to the plan shown. See Sales Representative for full details. E. & O. E.

W/D refers to 2-in-1 washer dryer located in kitchen. SDW refers to the sink located above the dishwasher in kitchen. Dimensions, specifications, 
layouts and materials are approximate only and are subject to change without notice. Tile patterns may vary. Window size and location may vary. 
Actual usable floor space may vary from slated floor area. Balcony and terrace area is approximate and not included in net suite area. The purchaser 
acknowledges that the actual unit purchased may be a reverse layout to the plan shown. See Sales Representative for full details. E. & O. E.

FLOOR 9-PH

 I N T E R I O R   E X T E R I O R   TO TA L

 4 4 1  F T 2  +  2 0  F T 2  =  4 6 1  F T 2

FLOOR 8

 I N T E R I O R   E X T E R I O R   TO TA L

 4 4 1  F T 2  +  1 0 0  F T 2  =  5 4 1  F T 2

B E D R O O M

9'8" x 10'0"

L I V I N G / D I N I N G

10'8" x 9'10"

Coffered Ceiling

Sliding Door

CWO

SDW

W/D

F

EP

CP

T E R R A C E

B A L C O N Y

F O Y E R

K I T C H E N

8'6" x 7'10"

One

BedroomAB6

FLOOR 9-PH

 I N T E R I O R   E X T E R I O R   TO TA L

 4 4 6  F T 2  +  2 5  F T 2  =  4 7 1  F T 2

FLOOR 8

 I N T E R I O R   E X T E R I O R   TO TA L

 4 4 6  F T 2  +  9 0  F T 2  =  5 3 6  F T 2

B E D R O O M

9'4" x 9'10"

L I V I N G / D I N I N G

10'0" x 10'2"

Coffered  
Ceiling

Sliding Door

CWO

SDW

W/D

F

EP

CP

T E R R A C E

B A L C O N Y

F O Y E R

K I T C H E N

8'6"

One

BedroomAB7
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FLOOR 3

10
1112131415

16

17

18

19

20 21

09060504
030201

07 08

FLOOR 4-6

10
111213141516

17

18

19

20

2221

09060504
030201

07 08

FLOOR 7

10
111213141516

17

18

19

20

2221

09060504
030201

07 08

FLOOR 2

10
1112131415

16

17

18

19

20 21

09060504
030201

07 08

FLOOR 5-6

FLOOR 3-4 & 7

FLOOR 2

FLOOR 3

10
1112131415

16

17

18

19

20 21

09060504
030201

07 08

FLOOR 4-6

10
111213141516

17

18

19

20

2221

09060504
030201

07 08

FLOOR 7

10
111213141516

17

18

19

20

2221

09060504
030201

07 08

FLOOR 2

10
1112131415

16

17

18

19

20 21

09060504
030201

07 08

FLOOR 8

030405
06

07

08
09

0201

FLOOR 9-21

1110

09

06 05

04
030201

0708

W/D refers to 2-in-1 washer dryer located in kitchen. SDW refers to the sink located above the dishwasher in kitchen. Dimensions, specifications, 
layouts and materials are approximate only and are subject to change without notice. Tile patterns may vary. Window size and location may vary. 
Actual usable floor space may vary from slated floor area. Balcony and terrace area is approximate and not included in net suite area. The purchaser 
acknowledges that the actual unit purchased may be a reverse layout to the plan shown. See Sales Representative for full details. E. & O. E.

W/D refers to 2-in-1 washer dryer located in kitchen. SDW refers to the sink located above the dishwasher in kitchen. Dimensions, specifications, 
layouts and materials are approximate only and are subject to change without notice. Tile patterns may vary. Window size and location may vary. 
Actual usable floor space may vary from slated floor area. Balcony and terrace area is approximate and not included in net suite area. The purchaser 
acknowledges that the actual unit purchased may be a reverse layout to the plan shown. See Sales Representative for full details. E. & O. E.

B E D R O O M

9'8" x 9'0"

L I V I N G / D I N I N G

13'10" x 13'2"

Coffered  
Ceiling

Sliding Door

CWOSDW W/D F

EP

CP

T E R R A C E

B A L C O N Y

B A L C O N Y

F O Y E R
K I T C H E N

FLOOR 5-6

 I N T E R I O R   E X T E R I O R   TO TA L

 4 6 3  F T 2  +  1 5  F T 2  =  4 7 8  F T 2

FLOOR 2

 I N T E R I O R   E X T E R I O R   TO TA L

 4 6 3  F T 2  +  2 0 0  F T 2  =  6 6 3  F T 2

One

BedroomAB8

FLOOR 3,4 & 7

 I N T E R I O R   E X T E R I O R   TO TA L

 4 6 3  F T 2  +  2 5  F T 2  =  4 8 8  F T 2

FLOOR 2

 I N T E R I O R   E X T E R I O R   TO TA L

 4 7 1  F T 2  +  2 0  F T 2  =  4 9 1  F T 2

B E D R O O M

9'2" x 8'8"

L I V I N G / D I N I N G

19'10" x 7'8"

Sliding Door

CWO SDWW/DF

EPCP

B A L C O N Y

F O Y E R

K I T C H E N

One

BedroomAB9

FLOOR 3-PH

 I N T E R I O R   E X T E R I O R   TO TA L

 4 6 8  F T 2  +  2 0  F T 2  =  4 8 8  F T 2

19 20

Zad
eg

an
 G

ro
up R

ea
lty

 4
16

61
80

18
8



FLOOR 3

10
1112131415

16

17
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20 21

09060504
030201

07 08

FLOOR 4-6

10
111213141516

17

18

19

20

2221

09060504
030201

07 08

FLOOR 7

10
111213141516

17

18

19

20

2221

09060504
030201

07 08

FLOOR 8

FLOOR 8

030405
06

07

08
09

0201

FLOOR 7

10
111213141516

17

18

19

20

2221

09060504
030201

07 08

FLOOR 7W/D refers to 2-in-1 washer dryer located in kitchen. SDW refers to the sink located above the dishwasher in kitchen. Dimensions, specifications, 
layouts and materials are approximate only and are subject to change without notice. Tile patterns may vary. Window size and location may vary. 
Actual usable floor space may vary from slated floor area. Balcony and terrace area is approximate and not included in net suite area. The purchaser 
acknowledges that the actual unit purchased may be a reverse layout to the plan shown. See Sales Representative for full details. E. & O. E.

W/D refers to 2-in-1 washer dryer located in kitchen. SDW refers to the sink located above the dishwasher in kitchen. Dimensions, specifications, 
layouts and materials are approximate only and are subject to change without notice. Tile patterns may vary. Window size and location may vary. 
Actual usable floor space may vary from slated floor area. Balcony and terrace area is approximate and not included in net suite area. The purchaser 
acknowledges that the actual unit purchased may be a reverse layout to the plan shown. See Sales Representative for full details. E. & O. E.

FLOOR 3

 I N T E R I O R   E X T E R I O R   TO TA L

 4 9 1  F T 2  +  1 5  F T 2  =  5 0 6  F T 2

B E D R O O M

8'4" x 10'8"

L I V I N G

14'2" x 6'4"

Coffered  
Ceiling

Sliding Door

CWO

SDW

W/D

F

EP

CP

B A L C O N Y

F O Y E R

K I T C H E N

11'2" x 8'6"

One

BedroomAB10

FLOOR 4-7

 I N T E R I O R   E X T E R I O R   TO TA L

 4 8 7  F T 2  +  1 5  F T 2  =  5 0 2  F T 2

FLOOR 7

 I N T E R I O R   E X T E R I O R   TO TA L

 4 1 6  F T 2  +  1 5  F T 2  =  4 3 1  F T 2

FLOOR 8

 I N T E R I O R   E X T E R I O R   TO TA L

 4 1 6  F T 2  +  2 0  F T 2  =  4 3 6  F T 2

One

BedroomAB11

B E D R O O M

8'6" x 11'0"
L I V I N G / D I N I N G

8'6" x 14'0"

Sliding Door

CWO

SDW

W/D

F

EP

CP

B A L C O N Y

B A L C O N Y

F O Y E R

K I T C H E N

8'6"

21 22
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FLOOR 8

030405
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08
09

0201

FLOOR 9-21

1110

09

06 05

04
030201

0708

FLOOR 3

10
1112131415

16

17

18

19

20 21

09060504
030201

07 08

FLOOR 4-6

10
111213141516

17

18

19

20

2221

09060504
030201

07 08

FLOOR 7

10
111213141516

17

18

19

20

2221

09060504
030201

07 08

FLOOR 2

10
1112131415

16

17

18

19

20 21

09060504
030201

07 08

FLOOR 2

FLOOR 3-7

FLOOR 16-21

FLOOR 9-15 FLOOR 8

W/D refers to 2-in-1 washer dryer located in kitchen. SDW refers to the sink located above the dishwasher in kitchen. Dimensions, specifications, 
layouts and materials are approximate only and are subject to change without notice. Tile patterns may vary. Window size and location may vary. 
Actual usable floor space may vary from slated floor area. Balcony and terrace area is approximate and not included in net suite area. The purchaser 
acknowledges that the actual unit purchased may be a reverse layout to the plan shown. See Sales Representative for full details. E. & O. E.

W/D refers to 2-in-1 washer dryer located in kitchen. SDW refers to the sink located above the dishwasher in kitchen. Dimensions, specifications, 
layouts and materials are approximate only and are subject to change without notice. Tile patterns may vary. Window size and location may vary. 
Actual usable floor space may vary from slated floor area. Balcony and terrace area is approximate and not included in net suite area. The purchaser 
acknowledges that the actual unit purchased may be a reverse layout to the plan shown. See Sales Representative for full details. E. & O. E.

FLOOR 9-15

 I N T E R I O R   E X T E R I O R   TO TA L

 5 6 1  F T 2  +  1 5  F T 2  =  5 7 6  F T 2

FLOOR 8

 I N T E R I O R   E X T E R I O R   TO TA L

 5 6 1  F T 2  +  1 2 5  F T 2  =  6 8 6  F T 2

FLOOR 3

 I N T E R I O R   E X T E R I O R   TO TA L

 5 7 3  F T 2  +  1 5  F T 2  =  5 8 8  F T 2

FLOOR 2

 I N T E R I O R   E X T E R I O R   TO TA L

 5 7 3  F T 2  +  4 5  F T 2  =  6 1 8  F T 2

B E D R O O M

8'0" x 8'2"

L I V I N G / D I N I N G

15'10" x 8'8"

M A S T E R 

B E D R O O M

10'10" x 9'4"

Coffered  
Ceiling

Sliding Door

Sliding Door

S
li

d
in

g 
D

o
o

r

Step

CWOSDW W/D F

EP

CP

WIC

T E R R A C E

B A L C O N Y

B A L C O N Y

F O Y E R

K I T C H E N

B E D R O O M

7'10" x 7'10"

L I V I N G / D I N I N G

9'8" x 15'8"

M A S T E R 

B E D R O O M

9'4" x 10'2"

Coffered  
Ceiling

Sliding Door

CWO

DW

W/D

F

EP

CP

T E R R A C E

B A L C O N Y

F O Y E R

K I T C H E N

Two

Bedrooms

Two

Bedrooms AC2AC1

FLOOR 4-7

 I N T E R I O R   E X T E R I O R   TO TA L

 5 6 2  F T 2  +  1 5  F T 2  =  5 7 7  F T 2

FLOOR 16-PH

 I N T E R I O R   E X T E R I O R   TO TA L

 5 6 1  F T 2  +  2 5  F T 2  =  5 8 6  F T 2
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FLOOR 4-6
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111213141516
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09060504
030201

07 08

FLOOR 7
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2221

09060504
030201

07 08

FLOOR 4-7
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111213141516
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2221

09060504
030201

07 08

FLOOR 8

030405
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09

0201

FLOOR 9-21

1110

09

06 05
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030201

0708

FLOOR 3

10
1112131415
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20 21

09060504
030201

07 08

FLOOR 2

10
1112131415

16

17
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19

20 21

09060504
030201

07 08

FLOOR 2

FLOOR 3-7

FLOOR 8-21

W/D refers to 2-in-1 washer dryer located in kitchen. SDW refers to the sink located above the dishwasher in kitchen. Dimensions, specifications, 
layouts and materials are approximate only and are subject to change without notice. Tile patterns may vary. Window size and location may vary. 
Actual usable floor space may vary from slated floor area. Balcony and terrace area is approximate and not included in net suite area. The purchaser 
acknowledges that the actual unit purchased may be a reverse layout to the plan shown. See Sales Representative for full details. E. & O. E.

W/D refers to 2-in-1 washer dryer located in kitchen. SDW refers to the sink located above the dishwasher in kitchen. Dimensions, specifications, 
layouts and materials are approximate only and are subject to change without notice. Tile patterns may vary. Window size and location may vary. 
Actual usable floor space may vary from slated floor area. Balcony and terrace area is approximate and not included in net suite area. The purchaser 
acknowledges that the actual unit purchased may be a reverse layout to the plan shown. See Sales Representative for full details. E. & O. E.

FLOOR 2

 I N T E R I O R   E X T E R I O R   TO TA L

 5 6 9  F T 2  +  2 5 0  F T 2  =  8 1 9  F T 2

FLOOR 3-7

 I N T E R I O R   E X T E R I O R   TO TA L

 5 6 9  F T 2  +  2 0  F T 2  =  5 8 9  F T 2

FLOOR 4-7

 I N T E R I O R   E X T E R I O R   TO TA L

 5 7 3  F T 2  +  2 5  F T 2  =  5 9 8  F T 2

B E D R O O M

7'10" x 8'0"
L I V I N G / D I N I N G

10'10" x 13'0"

M A S T E R 

B E D R O O M

10'10" x 8'0"

Coffered  
Ceiling

Sliding Door

CWO DW
W/D

F

EP

CP

B A L C O N Y

F O Y E R

K I T C H E N

B E D R O O M

8'8" x 7'6"

L I V I N G / D I N I N G

11'10" x 13'4" M A S T E R 

B E D R O O M

8'0" x 10'0"

Coffered  
Ceiling

Sliding Door

Sliding Door

Sliding Door

Step

CWO DW

W/D

F

EP

CP

T E R R A C E

B A L C O N Y

B A L C O N Y

F O Y E R K I T C H E N

Two

Bedrooms

Two

Bedrooms AC4AC3

FLOOR 8-PH

 I N T E R I O R   E X T E R I O R   TO TA L

 5 6 7  F T 2  +  1 5  F T 2  =  5 8 2  F T 2
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FLOOR 3
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030201

07 08

FLOOR 3
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030201

07 08

FLOOR 4-7
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2221

09060504
030201

07 08

FLOOR 8

030405
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09

0201

FLOOR 9-21

1110
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030201

0708

FLOOR 2
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09060504
030201

07 08

FLOOR 2

10
1112131415
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09060504
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07 08

FLOOR 2

FLOOR 8-21

FLOOR 3-7

W/D refers to 2-in-1 washer dryer located in kitchen. SDW refers to the sink located above the dishwasher in kitchen. Dimensions, specifications, 
layouts and materials are approximate only and are subject to change without notice. Tile patterns may vary. Window size and location may vary. 
Actual usable floor space may vary from slated floor area. Balcony and terrace area is approximate and not included in net suite area. The purchaser 
acknowledges that the actual unit purchased may be a reverse layout to the plan shown. See Sales Representative for full details. E. & O. E.

W/D refers to 2-in-1 washer dryer located in kitchen. SDW refers to the sink located above the dishwasher in kitchen. Dimensions, specifications, 
layouts and materials are approximate only and are subject to change without notice. Tile patterns may vary. Window size and location may vary. 
Actual usable floor space may vary from slated floor area. Balcony and terrace area is approximate and not included in net suite area. The purchaser 
acknowledges that the actual unit purchased may be a reverse layout to the plan shown. See Sales Representative for full details. E. & O. E.
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FLOOR 2

 I N T E R I O R   E X T E R I O R   TO TA L
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 I N T E R I O R   E X T E R I O R   TO TA L

 5 7 6  F T 2  +  2 5  F T 2  =  6 0 1  F T 2

 5 8 3  F T 2  +  2 5  F T 2  =  6 0 8  F T 2

 5 7 2  F T 2  +  2 5  F T 2  =  5 9 7  F T 2
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W/D refers to 2-in-1 washer dryer located in kitchen. SDW refers to the sink located above the dishwasher in kitchen. Dimensions, specifications, 
layouts and materials are approximate only and are subject to change without notice. Tile patterns may vary. Window size and location may vary. 
Actual usable floor space may vary from slated floor area. Balcony and terrace area is approximate and not included in net suite area. The purchaser 
acknowledges that the actual unit purchased may be a reverse layout to the plan shown. See Sales Representative for full details. E. & O. E.

W/D refers to 2-in-1 washer dryer located in kitchen. SDW refers to the sink located above the dishwasher in kitchen. Dimensions, specifications, 
layouts and materials are approximate only and are subject to change without notice. Tile patterns may vary. Window size and location may vary. 
Actual usable floor space may vary from slated floor area. Balcony and terrace area is approximate and not included in net suite area. The purchaser 
acknowledges that the actual unit purchased may be a reverse layout to the plan shown. See Sales Representative for full details. E. & O. E.

FLOOR 2

 I N T E R I O R   E X T E R I O R   TO TA L

 6 4 9  F T 2  +  2 9 5  F T 2  =  9 4 4  F T 2

FLOOR 3

 I N T E R I O R   E X T E R I O R   TO TA L

 6 4 9  F T 2  +  2 5  F T 2  =  6 74  F T 2

FLOOR 4-6

 I N T E R I O R   E X T E R I O R   TO TA L

 6 3 8  F T 2  +  2 5  F T 2  =  6 6 3  F T 2

FLOOR 7

 I N T E R I O R   E X T E R I O R   TO TA L

 6 4 6  F T 2  +  2 5  F T 2  =  6 7 1  F T 2

FLOOR 2

 I N T E R I O R   E X T E R I O R   TO TA L

 6 1 4  F T 2  +  2 4 5  F T 2  =  8 5 9  F T 2

FLOOR 3-7
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W/D refers to 2-in-1 washer dryer located in kitchen. SDW refers to the sink located above the dishwasher in kitchen. Dimensions, specifications, 
layouts and materials are approximate only and are subject to change without notice. Tile patterns may vary. Window size and location may vary. 
Actual usable floor space may vary from slated floor area. Balcony and terrace area is approximate and not included in net suite area. The purchaser 
acknowledges that the actual unit purchased may be a reverse layout to the plan shown. See Sales Representative for full details. E. & O. E.

W/D refers to 2-in-1 washer dryer located in kitchen. SDW refers to the sink located above the dishwasher in kitchen. Dimensions, specifications, 
layouts and materials are approximate only and are subject to change without notice. Tile patterns may vary. Window size and location may vary. 
Actual usable floor space may vary from slated floor area. Balcony and terrace area is approximate and not included in net suite area. The purchaser 
acknowledges that the actual unit purchased may be a reverse layout to the plan shown. See Sales Representative for full details. E. & O. E.

 I N T E R I O R   E X T E R I O R   TO TA L

 8 1 7  F T 2  +  1 5  F T 2  =  8 3 2  F T 2
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